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	DCH national meeting: MPs report being printed 



	

	DCH National Meeting: 
Birmingham - Saturday 5th Sept 

11.30am - 4.00pm 
Birmingham Irish Centre 
14-20 High St, Digbeth B12 0LN 
ALL WELCOME 

The MPs report is being printed and copies will be available at the meeting. Please order in advance for your tenants' reps, councillors, or union branch. Copies will be £10 each but if you order at least 10 copies before the 5th September and pick them up at the meeting they will be a special price of £5 each. Bigger discounts for bigger orders - contact info@defendcouncilhousing.org.uk to place an order or for details. 

The review proposals, offering £12.3 billion over 30 years, as well as a promise of capital grants to meet backlog, are a significant breakthrough for our determined campaign over many years for the 'fourth option' of direct investment. The door is opening and now more than ever we need a strong united campaign to push it all the way. We need to ensure that we get a settlement which is sustainable and will deliver decent homes and estates for the long term. 

The consultation on the review proposals ends on 27th October. 
Be part of that strong, united campaign: come to the meeting to help agree DCH's response to the consultation. 

What you can do 
The more information we have before the 5th September the clearer the picture will be. Get your council to cost what the settlement means for them - and how much they really need. Let us know... 

Organise a meeting to discuss the proposals - make sure tenants' voices are heard before your council responds to the government's consultation. DCH will try and send a speaker if you invite us. 

Order enough copies of the MPs report to make sure that all the councillors, tenants' representatives and union branches in your area can have one (see above) Ask local unions for funding. 

DCH and the MPs group are holding fringe meetings at the TUC and Labour party conferences to launch the report. The TUC fringe (Liverpool) is on Wednesday 16th September at 5.30pm. The Labour party fringe (Brighton) is on Monday 28th September, 5.30pm. Let us know if you can help. 
Tenants might also be interested in Tenants Movement: a hidden history; a conference organised by Leeds Tenants Federation on 17th October. 

For background information on the demand for the 'Fourth Option' for council housing and who supports the campaign see www.defendcouncilhousing.org.uk 


	


